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10th September 2021 
  
By email only 
 
 
Dear Kelly, 
On behalf of the Jersey Appointments Commission (JAC) we would like to 
thank you for the invitation to take part in your consultation.  
 
However, after the invitation was discussed by the Commissioner team it is 
felt that as the JAC does not maintain data specific to the topic at hand it 
would not be appropriate for the Commission to provide comment on the 
matter. 
 
We do not wish for this to reflect a negative view of the importance of the 
issue nor in your commitment to making sure that an appropriate salary is set 
for every role advertised. 
 
 
With best wishes 

 
 
Rt Hon Dame Janet Paraskeva DBE 
Chair, Jersey Appointments Commission 
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